
   

  

  

  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

           

  

   

    

  

Questions? Please contact: 

Armen Avazian, P.E. 

Project Manager 
(ó1ó) ô3ò-ó24ñ 

Yvonne Guerra 
Community Outreach

(ó1ó) ô3ò-ó2óó 

www.glendalepublicworks.com 
pwprojects@glendaleca.gov 
Twitter: @MyGlendalePW 
Facebook: MyGlendalePW 

Thank you for your patience as we work to improve the 
City's infrastructure. 

Roubik Golanian, P.E. 

Director of Public Works 
City of Glendale 

Chevy Chase Sewer 
Diversion Project: 

Road Closure Notice 

mailto:pwprojects@glendaleca.gov
www.glendalepublicworks.com
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Westbound Chevy Chase Dr. closed from 
San Fernando Rd. to railroad tracks 

Eastbound Chevy Chase Dr. will be OPEN 
at all times 

Closure expected to begin February 20 and 
last approximately 3 weeks 
See above map for detour route 

Traffic Control Plan 
Westbound Chevy Chase Drive will be 
closed between San Fernando Road (in the 
City of Glendale) and the railroad tracks 
along the boundary with the City of Los 
Angeles. The work will last for 
approximately 3 weeks starting February 20, 

barring any unforeseen conditions. 

Automated messaging signs will be posted 
on San Fernando Road both north and 
south of Chevy Chase Drive, as well as on 
Chevy Chase Drive. Traffic traveling 
westbound on Chevy Chase Drive from 
Glendale to Los Angeles will be redirected 
at the intersection of Chevy Chase Drive and 
San Fernando Road to the detour route (see 
map at left). Drivers can use San Fernando 
Road, Los Feliz Road, and either Perlita or 
Brunswick Avenue to get around the 
construction area. The City of Glendale 
thanks you for your patience and 
cooperation as we work to complete 
this public improvement project! 

For more information about the project, visit 
https://tinyurl.com/chevychasesewerdiversion 

http://www.glendaleca.gov/government/departments/public-works/projects/chevy-chase-sewer-and-reclaimed-water-line

